
Welcome to Pre-Kindergarten! 

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to a wonderful year with your child!  Here is 

some important information that will help everyone get off to a great 

start for the upcoming school year. 

Please make sure your child has the following items: 

1.  A toddler size sheet for their mat 

2.  A small blanket 

3.  A small pillow that will fit inside their cubby.   Your child 

can bring in one small stuffed animal for rest time. 

4.  Two complete change of clothes in a small bag or tote with extra 

shoes. (Please be sure extra set of clothes include: shirt, 

pants, underwear, socks, shoes) 

 

Please make sure that all items are labeled with your child’s 

first and last name. 

 

Please be aware that circle time starts promptly at 9:30 am.  We 

encourage all children to try to be at school by this time, so 

that they can participate in morning circle.  If you plan on 

arriving after 10:00AM, please call to let us know that your 

child is on the way, so that we can be sure to include them in 

the lunch count and the activities for the day. 

 

We are very excited to have your child in our class this year 

here at Children Central! We look forward to providing a fun and 

educational experience for each child, so that they will have a 

successful school year.  Also, we are ALWAYS available to answer 

any questions you may have, so feel free to contact us at any 

time! 

 

Thank you! 

 


